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Following on from our previous correspondence, the information you have requested 
regarding current data on reports of blood disorders following Covid vaccination is 
already available in the public domain. You may find the information here - What is 
being reported | Making medicines and medical devices safer (mhra.gov.uk). 
 
I hope this helps, but please do not hesitate to get in back in touch if you have any 
further queries. 
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Vigilance Service & Data Co-Ordinator 
 
Safety & Surveillance 
 
  
 
Medicines and Healthcare products Regulatory Agency (MHRA) 
 
10 South Colonnade, Canary Wharf, London E14 4PU 


